
N P H S  F R I D A Y
M E S S A G E

T H E  O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  F O R  P A R E N T S

Happy Friday New Paltz High School Families! 

     October is finally here. Bring on the pumpkin spice lattes. As the days and

weeks go by, it is important for us to find our center. As caregivers and educators

we are constantly putting the needs of others before our own. To nurture and

grow our youth to be socially emotionally minded we must embrace SEL practices

ourselves. This month, let us be intentional and focus on GRATITUDE. Think of

something you are grateful for. It could be anything, large or small. Consider how

it makes you feel. Take a few moments to sit with that feeling before moving on to

the rest of your day. I am grateful for our student's academic tenacity.

Breathe, Live, Laugh,

Samuelle
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Student Government will be running Spirit Days 
The Schedule for  October 4-7th are as follows:
Monday: Tie Dye Day
Tuesday: Decades Day
Wednesday: Twin Day
Thursday: School Spirit/Maroon and White Day, class and team shirts can be worn as well

Around NPHS

October 8 -  Superintendent Conference Day (no

school for students)

October 11-  Indigenous Peoples' Day

 (no school for students)

October 13- PSATs

October 21st at 6:30 pm-  Financial Aid Night

Important Dates



CourtyardCourtyard
GardenGarden

NPHS students  working on the
garden. This multi use space is an

admired feature here.
 



The following students were selected for the 2021 Area All State
Festival, based upon the strength of their hard work and
performances at the 2021 New York State School Music Association
Solo Festival:

Emma Clements, Horn (Orchestra)
John Goodermote, Euphonium (Band)
Loyal Goodermote, Euphonium (Band)
Lauren Stolfe, Flute, (Band)
Anna Adams, Alto 1 (Mixed Chorus)
Lindsay Clinton, Soprano 1 (Mixed Chorus)
Julia Crofton, Alto 1 (Mixed Chorus)
Solo Diedhiou, Alto 2 (Mixed Chorus)
Jamie Newell, Bass 2 (Mixed Chorus)
Christine Vigliotti, Soprano 1 (Mixed Chorus)

Students enjoying their custom

designed Stylus pens. They used

household materials; foil, paper

clips, sponges, and q-tips in

conjunction with our makerbot

printer to create a working

prototype model



Today we are recognizing our custodial staff for National
Custodial Worker's Recognition Day! Thank you for

providing a safe and clean school campus for all students
faculty and staff. 


